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NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
TUESDAY, JUNE 3, 2025 

 
The Board of Trustees of the District Healthcare System will hold a Special Meeting on Tuesday, 
June 3, 2025, at 10:00 AM.  The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the government’s decision 
last week to approve Medicaid funding for calendar year 2025.  This new information will be the 
basis for a discussion of a pause on the Board’s prior action related to management cost 
containment strategies.  Formal action may be taken at this meeting. 
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